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3rd Sunday of Easter 

Lord Jesus, open to us the scriptures, make our hearts burn within us while you 
speak.       Luke 24: 32 

 Scripture Readings:  Acts 3: 12-19; Psalm 4; 1 John 3: 1-7; Luke 24: 36b-48 

 
 
 

 
 

 
OUR MISSION AT ALL SAINTS is to be a family of worshipping Christians, dedicated to 
Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach and Fellowship. 
 

 

MOTHER'S DAY MEMORIAL BOOKLET - We would like to 
invite you to honour your Mother, Grandmother or 
any other friend or relative this coming Mother's Day 
by placing a Memorial in our annual Mother's Day 
Booklet.  This booklet will be printed and distributed 
at our Mother's Day Service on May 9th.  It will also 
be permanently available in digital format on our 
website, prominently located in our Candle archives 
section.  We ask that you try to meet our May 5th 
target deadline for the printed booklet. 
 
Please email your memorials to 
office@allsaintsparish.ca, or call our Parish Office at 

834-4501.   Your kind donations may be conveniently e-Transfered to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca, or simply drop it in our secure mail slot, just to the left of 
the Parish Hall door. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your kind support. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD IN LOVING MEMORY OF 
Samuel & Joan Jefford 

Remembering their birthdays on April 16th and April 21st 
Love - Cheryl 



All Saints CBS – THE CANDLE – April 18, 2021  Page 2 of 5 

ALL SAINTS IS OPEN FOR LIVE SERVICES - There are several key changes from our 
previous Level-2 state, which we will highlight below.  However, 
please be sure to read the complete Diocesan guidelines by clicking 
here. 

• Our Parishes has resumed operations based on February 01, 
2021 version of the "Many Members - One Body" (MMOB) guidelines 

document.  This includes meetings of Vestry, ACW, Men’s Fellowship, Bible 
Study, etc… 

• All attendees MUST pre-register for ANY gathering.  You may do so online by 
clicking here, or you may call our Parish Office at 834-4501 

• The maximum capacity at indoor gatherings is 100 
• People may share a pew with any of their 20 consistent close contacts 
• Masks must be worn at all times at all indoor gatherings, except to consume 

the Eucharist, or by a speaker or solo performer. 
• During a 60-minute service, there can only be a maximum of 30 minutes of 

singing by a soloist or choir.  The congregation is only permitted to sing one 
hymn, which must be just prior to exiting. 

• Virtual or curb-side drop-off fundraising may resume with a maximum of 50 
volunteers in the building 

 

PRE-RECORDED SERVICES ARE NOW ONLINE – In our efforts to keep you up to date with 

all that is happening in our Parish, please visit our website at allsaintsparish.ca, or 
simply click here to view our pre-recorded services. 
 
 

AGM - Vestry has reinstated the Church Re-Opening Taskforce Team to develop a 
COVID safe plan to host our Annual General Meeting (AGM).  If approved by Vestry, it 
will then be forwarded to the Diocese for their review, and hopefully their approval.  
We will keep you advised of any updates. This team will continue their planning 
utilizing virtual team meetings. 
 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? - Now, more than ever, email is becoming one of 
the safest and quickest ways for our Parish to keep you informed.  We would love to 
have your email address so that we may include you in our email bulletins and 
information notices.  Please email it to communications@allsaintsparish.ca, or simply 
click here to complete our online registration form. 

 

http://allsaintsparish.ca/document_library/COVID-19/210324%20COVID-19%20Revised%20Alert%20Level%202%20effective%20March%2027%202021.pdf
http://allsaintsparish.ca/document_library/COVID-19/210324%20COVID-19%20Revised%20Alert%20Level%202%20effective%20March%2027%202021.pdf
https://anglicanenl.net/home/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Many-Members-One-Body-February-2021.pdf
http://allsaintsparish.ca/covid-pre-registration-form
http://allsaintsparish.ca/
http://allsaintsparish.ca/recorded-church-services
mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=eMail%20Address%20Update
http://allsaintsparish.ca/email_updates
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SPONSORING ‘THE CANDLE’ - We would like to remind 
Parishioners and Friends that you may sponsor our weekly 
bulletin, ‘THE CANDLE’, and have it dedicated in memory of a 
loved one.  Your personal tribute will be prominently 
posted on the Bible graphic located at the top of the front 
page, and your kind donation of $25 would be greatly appreciated.  Additionally, you 
can honor a loved one by posting your favourite picture, along with a memorial verse, 
and your kind donation of $50 for this full-page tribute is greatly appreciated.  A paper 
copy of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital copy is 
permanently archived on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 
 

 
2021 CHURCH OFFERTORY ENVELOPES - Because all 
Churches and buildings currently must remain closed to 
the general public, if you have not yet picked up your 
2021 offertory envelopes, please continue using those 
from 2020, and simply place them in our mail drop-slot, 
which is located at the top of the stairs, just to the left of 
the main entrance of our Parish Hall.  If you do not have 
any envelopes, please simply use a plain white envelope, and write your name and 
envelope number (if you know it) on the outside, and then drop it in the drop-slot.   
 
You may also e-Transfer your offering using your banking or credit union eInterac 
service simply by emailing it to donations@allsaintsparish.ca.  And of course, we always 
encourage you to consider signing up for our eGivings program which automatically 
deposits your offering at whatever interval you choose and are comfortable with.  
Please click here to register your eGivings online, or simply go to our website and 
follow the eGiving notes.  If you have any questions, please email your Finance Team at 
finance@allsaintsparish.ca, or call our Office at 834-4501. 
 
 

Please click the Kids Corner button to the left to reach our resource 
area for a variety of Christian Youth Education activities.  If you 
would like to be a part of this exciting Ministry, please let us know by 
clicking here.  Stay tuned for a new craft activity each Sunday.... 
 
 

 
 

THE CANDLE 

In Memory of… 

http://allsaintsparish.ca/thecandle.html
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/egiving-online-information-form
https://wfsites-to.websitecreatorprotool.com/870a5dd5.com/Admin/%7BSK_NODEID__22939341__SK%7D
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/kids-corner
http://allsaintsparish.ca/index.html#comments
http://allsaintsparish.ca/kids-corner
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IN MEMORIAM – GENERAL FUND 

• In loving memory of Edward Woodland, remembering his death on April 19, 
2018 – by Elizabeth & Jim Tilley and Family 

• In loving memory of Eric Taylor – by Pat Fagan 
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ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS   Telephone:  709-834-4501 
419 Conception Bay Highway   Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2   Website: allsaintsparish.ca 
 
ADMINISTRATION OFFICE HOURS   CLERGY OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday    Monday – Friday 
9:00am - 12:30pm; 1:00pm - 3:00pm  09:00am - 3:00pm 
 
REV WAYNE PARSONS  REV SAM BUTLER ELIZABETH BISHOP 
Incumbent   Associate Office Administration 
rev.wayne@allsaintsparish.ca rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca              elizabeth@allsaintsparish.ca 

764-8833 - Cell    689-4501 - Cell 834-4501 - Office  
   834-9464 - Home 

 

 

2021-04-11 Weekly YTD Why not consider signing up to our e-
Giving program.  It's an easy way to 
ensure you contribute on a regular 
basis, even during those periods when 
you are unable to regularly attend 
church. 
 
We also accept E-transfers at 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

Percent Achieved 51% 93% 

2021 Actual 4,441.00 49,439.81 

2020 Actual 2,244.15 46,115.40 

Difference -2,196.85 -3,324.41 

ALL SAINTS PARISH COVID APPEAL TARGET 

 $52,000 

COVID APPEAL CONTRIBUTIONS TO DATE: 
$6,685 

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/
mailto:rev.wayne@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:elizabeth@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
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